
 
 
 

Easter Sunday   -   20th April 2014 

Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry Parish Newsletter 
            Parish Priest:  Fr. Harry Bohan  086-8223362           Sacristan:  Kilmurry AnneMarie Sheedy      Secretary:   Puff O’Connor 

            Contacts:            Parish Office  061-713682           email: office@sixmilebridgeparish.ie          website:  www.sixmilebridgeparish.ie 

We pray for the repose of the soul of Gerard Devanney, late of Cappa 
South and Mountshannon.  We extend our sympathy to his brother 
Tony and his sister Betty White in Sixmilebridge and all his family. We 
also  extend our sympathy to Brendan Walsh on the death of his 
brother Seamus in Broadford. 
We remember all our loved ones and especially those  whose  
anniversaries occur at this time.   May they Rest in Peace 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 

Months Mind Mass for Fr. Harry’s brother Michael Bohan R.I.P. 

will be held in Feakle on Easter Monday at 11.00 a.m.         
This week:  Tues - Thurs Mass or Communion Liturgy.     Fri Mass 

Rota Next Weekend       Readers               Eucharistic          Altar 
                                                                           Ministers         Servers 
Sat.     26th    7.00 p.m.     Noel Ryan                 C                      B 
Sun.    27th   10.00 a.m.    Carmel Carey    Kay/AnnMarie     B 
Sun.    27th   11.00 a.m.    Elaine Corbett           B                     B             

Parish Office 

Mon - Fri.  10.00 a.m.  -  12..00 Noon 
For Booking of Masses, Baptisms & Weddings. 
 
Baptisms  take place at 12.00 Noon on Sundays in 
Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry 

Sun. 20th 
 
 
Sat. 26th 
 
 
 
 
 
Sun. 27th 
 
 

10.00 a.m. 
11.00 a.m. 
  
7.00 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
10.00 a.m. 
11.00 a.m. 
 

Patrick McNamara + Family  RIP (Ardane) 
Joe McInerney 
Tom O’Callaghan + Family R.I.P. 
Josephine Ward + Patrick McCabe 
Hugh Kelly 
John Kelly 
Lar, Helen + Michael O’Brien 
Willie Chaplin 
Mary + Jim Egan 
Elizabeth Kirby 
Ciss McMahon 
Tom McInerney 

   €4,200 

Sixmilebridge Angling  Club  will hold their annual 

Barry Quin Memorial Fishing Competition at Castle Lake on 
Monday 21st April from 11.00a.m. to 4.30 p.m. 
from Pollough Bridge.  Senior and Junior prizes.  
Contact Brian Nolan 087-9711310 

The Mensshed Group would like to say a 

big thank you to all the people from Sixmilebridge, Kilmurry, 
Newmarket and surrounding areas who supported recent 
fundraising event. We would like to thank the retailers in 
each area not only for facilitating the collection but also for 
the refreshments provided to the collectors during the two 
days. 

Next Art Class will be on Monday 28th April in The 

Cozy Cottage from 7 -  9 pm.  Art teacher Rachel.  
Contact Martha at 086-8467836 
CLARE  PARKINSON'S  SUPPORT  GROUP. Next meet-
ing will take place on Friday next 25 April in Carrigoran Day 
Centre from 10.00 am to 1.00pm. All Parkinson's patients 
and their Carers welcome. Contact  Tom on 087 6560662. 
PILGRIMAGES: 

Croagh Patrick Climb 11th May, 2014 for Clare Crusaders & the Autism 
Unit Inagh National School  Sunday May 11th. Contact 087-6375841  
Lough Derg One Day Retreats:   Contact 071-9861518 
Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes: June 26th - July 1st. 
Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock: Sunday 6th July 
Padre Pio Pilgrimage to Rome, Assisi + San Giovanni  
Sept. 24th - Oct. 1st.  Contact 01-8788159 

Congratulations!  to Sixmilebridge U21 Hurling team 

and all involved on winning the County Championship last 
weekend. 

Sixmilebridge   G.A.A. Club Lotto 
 Numbers drawn   7   15   20   23 

 

                JACKPOT next week   ….. 

 

Sixmilebridge G.A.A. Club Bingo every Monday 

night in G.A.A. Hall at 8.45 p.m.   

 An Easter Blessing 
 

Lord, in these Holy days, you have 

blessed our efforts and our prayers. 

Lord, in these Holy days, you have 

blessed our  parish community. 

Lord, in these Holy days, you have shown us 

in dramatic ways how Your love was 

tested but  proved victorious. 

 

Alleluia! We have been Blessed on this 

day by the Joy of your rising to life. 

Alleluia! We see the fruits of our 

Lenten journey.  We are Blessed and 

are thankful. 

Alleluia! Death is conquered and in the  

Joy of this day we can overflow with 

the love that people will see in us. 

We shall be Blessed  to share the story of 

Our journey with others. 

Beannachtaí na Cásca dibh go léir 
We thank you all for journeying with us through Lent 

and especially to all who took an active part in all 

ceremonies.  

We hope this Easter will bring you and  

your family the Peace of the Risen Lord. 

                       Happy Easter! 


